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Crews continue working on the underground structures in 
Victoria 

Crews have installed two large underground structures south of Highway 5 near Victoria 
Drive/County Road 11 and near the Lake Minnetonka LRT Regional Trail. Over the next few 
weeks crews will be working inside the structures installing fittings and connecting pipes. 

Ongoing activities continue at the lift station in Minnetrista 
Crews completed installing the hydrant and water pipes at the lift station located near the 
intersection of Highway 7 and Highland Road in Minnetrista. Crews will be working on filling the 
trenches and grading the soils in the area. 

Projects near the project 
Northern Natural Gas is upgrading their utilities adjacent to the lift station in Minnetrista. 
Activities are anticipated to continue for the next few weeks. 

Safety advisory: 
Travelers should pay extra attention as crews will be moving equipment and materials around 
the area.  

Construction activities and schedules are subject to change due to weather and other 
unforeseen circumstances 

 Contact us 
Contact us with questions or concerns at any 
time during the project.  

Email: info@minnetristasewerimprovements.com 
Hotline: 952-491-9577 
Web: www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/ 
minnetrista 

SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES

Have updates delivered directly to your 
email or phone! Visit us online and enter 
your information: 

www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/
minnetrista 

When we update the website, you’ll be the 
first to know. 
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